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MEDIA RELEASE MEDIA RELEASE

Sheriff Christopher Schmaling extends his sincere gratitude to all American Veterans on November 1"

Veteran’s Day, for their patriotism, love of country, and willingness to serve and sacrifice for the
common good. Our veterans are the true heroes in our community!

Special thanks are given to those 40 Veterans that are current members of the Racine County Sheriff’s
Office. They include 2 Lieutenants, 3 Sergeants, 4 Investigators, 24 Deputies and 7 Corrections Officers.
Of these forty-one Veterans, seven are current active duty in the Army Reserves, Marine Reserves and/or
National Guard. I couldn't be more proud of our military veterans. These are the brave men and women
who have courageously served our country and now proudly serve our county.

Thouwught for Today:
Dear Veterans,

Those of us who have not served
will mever fully undarstand
the sacrifices you've made

both in times of peace and of war.

We will never fully understand
what you wera required to do
ar how you wers able to do it

Whe will never fully understand
ther diepth of your scars.
But what we can offer you is this:
We sea you,
We recognize your humanity.

And we send you Love
that is gentle, patient and healing.

With Blessings and Gratitude,
we ask that you remember you are loved.

Thank yod.
Symdy Smoensy
Thank you.
Sheriff Christopher Schmaling
By Lt. Steve Sikora
“A Tradition Since 1856~
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